[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited to have our new iPads in the classroom!  We will be using the new iPads to work at this moment on our end of the year math projects.  This kids are researching a math topic of their choice with a group of kids and developing a slideshow presentation to be recorded with the iPads.  We will also be able to use these new iPads for working in ALEKS which is a computer program designed for kids to work at their own pace on the math topics for the 6th grade curriculum.  With the extra technology in the classroom we will be able to have more students involved at a time and we will be able to monitor their progress much better.
